
Annual Performance Report 2024 

 

In the previous 12 months Circular Keys Chorus has enjoyed a number of performance opportuni;es  
which generated $4900 for the chorus. 

In September we returned to Doonside for the community fes;val organised by the Blacktown Lions 
Club. 

We had six Christmas engagements in November and December. Three con;nuing our involvement 
in the City of Sydney’s Choirs in the City program and three performances in the QVB.  

With only a few of weeks’ no;ce we were invited to perform at the Governor’s Christmas Recep;on, 
for the Governor of NSW and her guests. We received high praise for our performance and are 
hopeful that we will be invited again to this auspicious event. 

We had two performances on Australia Day this year. In addi;on to being invited again to ParramaTa 
Park for the City of ParramaTa celebra;ons, we also had the pleasure of performing closer to home 
at Bella Vista Farm, an event run by Hills District Council. Thanks and acknowledgment go to Steph, 
Jen Kumar and other members for raising awareness of our chorus with Hills District and helping to 
secure this invita;on. 

Lastly, a highlight of the year was our Broadway Meets Pop show with Sydney Harmony, at Hornsby 
RSL. All thanks and recogni;on to Di Jenkins who managed this event and coordinated the show 
commiTee to ensure the show’s success, which generated further funds for the chorus. 

Thank you to everyone who par;cipated in our performances this year.  

Jane Masters 

Performance Chair 

 

 


